
Addendum No. 2 
dated March 24, 2008 to the 

Ontario Power Authority’s Request for Qualifications 
for Approximately 350 MW of Peaking Generation in Northern York Region 

referenced as No. NYR RFQ-2008 
 
In accordance with Section 2.3 of the NYR RFQ, this addendum contains clarifications to 
the NYR RFQ issued and posted on the Generation Procurement website 
http://www.powerauthority.on.ca/GP/ on January 31, 2008, and subsequently amended 
by Addendum No. 1 on February 29, 2008. This addendum does not make any changes to 
the existing NYR RFQ, or place any additional burdens on potential RFQ Applicants 
with respect to responding to the NYR RFQ. As a result, the Qualification Submission 
Deadline will not be extended. Qualification Submissions are due as per the Timetable in 
Section 2.2 of the NYR RFQ. 
 
For Clarification Purposes Only. 
 
1. Reference Section 3.3.4, page 16: 
 
Section 3.3.4.1  Company Experience  
 
This requirement is meant to demonstrate the experience of the RFQ Applicant or its 
Control Group Member in planning and developing Designated Facilities.  
 
Designated Facilities used to support this requirement must have been developed under 
circumstances where the RFQ Applicant or Control Group Member have had primary 
responsibility for such Designated Facilities, either as prime contractor for planning and 
development or as design/builder. 

 
Section 3.3.4.2  Team Members’ Experience  
 
This requirement is meant to demonstrate the experience of the actual Designated Team 
Members in planning and developing and/or overseeing construction of Designated 
Facilities. 
 
The experience of the Designated Team Members does not need to have been earned with 
the RFQ Applicant or Control Group Member. 
 
2. Reference Appendix C and Appendix D 

 
Applicant’s Project ID No. and Applicant’s Technical Solution ID No. 
 
These two boxes on each form are meant as an aid to allow the RFQ Applicant to 
reference Multiple Proposed Projects or Technical Solutions as outlined in Section 
2.4.1.2. If submitting Multiple Proposed Projects or Technical Solutions, please include 
the RFQ Applicant’s internally chosen identification numbers on the forms to help clarify 
the submission. These numbers should then be referenced in the Executive Summary to 
help the Evaluation Team better understand the proposed Project. 


